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MCK is researching the possibility of 
partnering in licensed Cannabis 

production 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 17, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2017) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that it is researching the 
possibility of partnering in licensed Cannabis production and will be doing 
consultation in the month of June.  
  
The MCK will be educating the Community on four main aspects of Legal 
Cannabis prior to a 30 day consultation period, which will include a 
technical survey. They are; Legal, Medical, Economic, and Social. The 
technical survey will be conducted by calling homes at random.  
 
There will be presentations on KTV airing weekdays at 7am, 12, 6 & 
11pm on Kaná:takon TV Channel 300 and 399 (Paul’s Cable), as well as 
a K103 Partyline Talkshow on May 19th.  
 
For the entire month of June, the Community will have their opportunity to 
submit letters and speak to Kenitsénhaienhs Rhonda Kirby or Gina Deer 
(who share the Legal Cannabis portfolio). 
 
Further, a web page has been established 
www.kahnawake.com/legalcannabis.   
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Rhonda Kirby or Gina 
Deer 
Kenitsénhaienhs 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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